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February 8th 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Well done all, we have made it to the final week of an incredibly unusual half term (although I 
do appear to be writing something similar most half terms of late). Well done for keeping up 
with all of the remote learning and for finding your way through it. Fingers crossed it will not 
be long until we can have everyone back in school safely. 
 
Normally, we would have parents’ evenings around this time. We are holding off on these until 
we hear and see what the next half term looks like. In reality, as you have all been engaging in 
the remote learning the majority of you have had far more interaction with your child’s class 
teacher than normal, discussing the various aspects of the remote learning. Please continue to 
email the class emails if you have specific aspects of your child’s learning that you wish to 
discuss and I will update you on the format of parents’ evening as we move towards Easter.  
 
We received a couple more entries to our virtual art gallery last week, including some of the 
work of some of the key worker children. Have a look at the fabulous gallery of work here  
 
Mr Mott’s Thursday music sessions for the families and the community - please have a look at 
the school website here. Mr Mott has some family friendly songs that he is sharing with you for 
those interested at 4pm Thursday. 
 
As mentioned last week, the children’s music sessions will remain the following times until at 
least half term: 
Buzzards 1.20pm 
Sparrowhawks 1.55pm 
Kestrels  2.35pm 

 
With an expected update on schools from the Prime Minister this evening, please keep an eye 
out for updates from me later this week. As mentioned before, we do not get any advance 
warning of what is going to be announced; so we will hear at the same time as yourselves. 
 
If you are concerned about screen time (for yourselves as well as for your children), have a look 
at this publication from Beacon House which contains some helpful ideas.  
  
Thank you for your continued support and please remember your best is good enough.  
 
Thomas Moore, 
Headteacher 
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